
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS
THURSDAY, APRIL 24TH



The next boys baseball practice is Friday, April 
25 at diamond beside Smith School.  If you 
cannot attend, please speak with one of the 
coaches.



There is practice today at the Peach King at 2:25. 
For your tournament tomorrow at Lakeshore 
Catholic, Please be at the field by 9 am. If you 
have not arranged transportation, please see Mrs. 
Orrico-Gamble today. All forms must be in today 
to Mrs. Orrico-Gamble in room 225 today. Please 
check your emails for any last-minute information.



Attention all Physics Students. Ever wonder how energy 
transforms as you rocket down the peak of the Leviathan or 
Yukon Striker? Wonder no more! We’re taking a trip to 
Canada’s Wonderland! This trip will transform your 
gravitational potential energy into kinetic energy faster than 
you can say “An object in motion stays in motion and an object 
at rest stays at rest unless acted upon by an unbalanced 
force!”. Bring your brains, your bravery, and your love for 
Physics. Please scan the QR code outside of Mr. Lostracco’s
Physics Room if you are interested in attending.



Attention Blessed Trinity Students who are looking to 
participate in the Rankin Cancer Walk. The link to donate is 
now live on your NCVLE and will remain open until May 23rd.  
You must donate by May 5th to receive a t-shirt. If you are 
participating in this event, you will also need to fill out a 
permission form beforehand, come to the staff room before 
school, Period 1, or late lunch to get one. Please consider 
donating money for this amazing cause that as a community 
we have supported for so many years!



Attention all students from Grades 9 through 11!  On May 13th the 
Science Department will be holding the much-anticipated Blessed 
Trinity Science Olympics during Periods 1 and 2.
To participate – you must register a team of 4 students, come up 
with a creative team name and be ready to compete in 6 hands-on, 
mind-twisting activities for the opportunity to be crowned the 
Blessed Trinity Science Olympic Champions. 
Pick up a Registration Form from any of the science classrooms and 
bring in your completed form and payment to Mrs. D. Lavigne in 
Room 109 by May 2nd.  Space is limited, so hurry and don’t miss 
out!



On the menu today…

Butter Chicken with Rice


